
CITY OF FORT WRIGHT, KENTUCKY
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES

08/03/01

Mayor Weaver opened the meeting at 5:00PM. The following members answered roll
call, Mr. Paul Hiltz, Mr. Adam Feinauer, Mr. Don Martin, Mr. Dave Hatter and Mr. Jeff
Wolnitzek. Also present were City Administrator Larry Klein, Attorney Pete Summe,
Public Works Director Tim Maloney and City Clerk Joyce Woods. Mr. Jim Robke was
unavailable for this meeting.

Mayor Weaver addressed Council and thanked them for attending this meeting with short
notice.

Public Works Director Tim Maloney addressed Council regarding the problems found
when the contractor milled Fayette Circle, Ridgemont Avenue and Upland Avenue.
Mark Brueggemann arrived and answered questions Council had regarding this portion of
the 2001 Street Program. Discussion followed.

Motion by Mr. Martin, second by Mr. Hatter to choose Option 2 to complete all the work
in the contract, including all change orders to date totaling $319,000.00, not to exceed
total of $325,000.00 with $15,000.00 coming from Capital Budget and the balance from
Municipal Road Aid. Roll call vote taken, Hiltz, Feinauer and Wolnitzek voting in favor,
no one opposed. Motion passed.

Motion by Mr. Hatter, second by Mr. Feinauer to divert the money allocated for
sidewalks on Sleepy Hollow Road in Park Hills to the 2001 Street Program and advise
Park Hills by letter that because of this emergency in our Street Program we would have
to withdraw our funding for their project. Roll call taken, Hiltz, Martin and Wolnitzek
voting in favor, no one opposed. Motion passed.

Mr. Tim Siegrist of 1309 East Henry Clay addressed Council and advised that his curb in
front of his residence was destroyed and he would like to have it restored when this
project is complete. Mr. Maloney advised he would talk to the contractor and make sure
this is done to his satisfaction.

Motion by Mr. Hatter, second by Mr. Wolnitzek to adjourn the meeting. All members
voting in favor, no one opposed. Motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at 5:38PM.



Respectful Submitted,

Gene Weaver, Mayor

Attest:

Joyce Woods, City Clerk


